
TOWN OF PLYMOUTH, VERMONT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – CANCELLED 

 
 

The Plymouth Select Board public hearing scheduled for Monday, June 5, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Town 

Hall Meeting Room for proposed private road/ private driveway name changes has been cancelled. 

 

There will be an informal open session for Monday, June 5, 2023 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall 

Meeting Room if anyone would like to attend. 

 

Comments regarding the proposed changes may be submitted to Mike Coleman, Plymouth Planning 

Commissioner at  MColeman@PlymouthVT.org. 

 

Plymouth Select Board: Jay Kullman, Rick Kaminski, Keith Cappellini. 


